
Sir Robert Jones Refugee Daughters' Scholarship

Are you a female tertiary student from a refugee background? Then

you might be eligible for the Sir Robert Jones Refugee Daughters’

Scholarship!

 

Applications for the 2020 academic year are now open to young

women who are currently enrolled in a Foundation Course or

university level degree.

 

Visit www.rasnz.co.nz/scholarship/ to find out more about the

application criteria and to apply.

 

Applications close 12th August 2019


